
 

 

March 17, 2009 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27

th
 Floor 

2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli 

     Board Secretary 
 
Re: Confirmation of Hydro Ottawa’s Draft Tariff of Rates and Charges, Effective May 1, 2009 
       EB-2008-0188 
 
 
Hydro Ottawa Limited has reviewed the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges attached as Appendix A to the 
Ontario Energy Board‟s (the “Board”) Decision and Order issued on March 16, 2009 for electricity 
distribution rates and other charges effective May 1, 2009.   
 
Hydro Ottawa has determined that the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges is complete and accurate with 
the exception of one formatting error.  The table for Dry Core transformer charges currently located on 
page 5 between the Total Loss Factors for Secondary Metered Customer > 5000 kW and Primary 
Metered Customer < 5,000 kW should be relocated after the title „Dry Core Transformer Charges‟ and 
before the notes which start „No Load and Load Losses‟ on page 6. 
 
Hydro Ottawa also notes that the Price Cap Index for Low Voltage Charges (Sheet L3.1 of the 2009 
3GIRM Rate Generator) was not adjusted from 0.98% to 1.18% in the rate model provided by the Board 
as part of the Decision and Order.  However, Hydro Ottawa does not require this adjustment to be made, 
as the amount is immaterial. 
 
If further information is required, please contact the undersigned at 613-738-5499 ext 7499 or 
janescott@hydroottawa.com. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Jane Scott 
Manager, Rates and Revenue 
Hydro Ottawa 


